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5190 parker road 

florissant, Missouri 63033 
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Winter 2025 
 

Dear Salem parents, 

It is time to register for the 164th year of academic excellence at Salem Lutheran. Thank you so much for being 

a part of the Salem family.  We are thankful that you entrusted your children to us and pledge to continue to 

do our best in to provide them with a quality Christian education.   

We are excited about the 2025 - 2026 school year! We hope you are excited too! Enclosed you will find: 

- Steps for Re-Admission  

- Contract 

  - Tuition and Fees Schedule 

   - Information from LESA 

  - Physical Form 

  - 2025 – 2026 Tentative School Calendar 

 

All tuition payments will be going through FACTS. FACTS is an online banking institution that guarantees 

confidentiality and security through a bank-to-bank transaction. There is a one-time yearly fee of $50.   

If you do not require financial assistance, please set up your financial payment plan through FACTS at 

http://online.factsmgt.com/signin/4FGGP. You may choose either the 5th or 20th of each month as your 

payment date. Automatic payments can be made from a checking or savings account or from a variety of credit 

cards, if applicable. 

All payments begin in July or August depending on your choice of payment (See payment choices on the Fee 

Schedule).  

If you are in need of Financial Aid, please follow the steps for Financial Aid on the enclosed sheet. There is a 

one-time yearly fee of $40 for Financial Aid.  

All materials must be submitted online to FACTS by April 10th.  Applications for Financial Aid received after this 

date will be considered only if funds are available.  

If you have any questions regarding registration, do not hesitate to contact the school office at (314) 741-8220. 

We will be happy to assist you.  

Please move expeditiously because classrooms will fill up and financial aid will run out 

 

Mr. Burkee 

Principal 

 


